
Curbside distribution of students’ 
personal belongings will take place on 
Wednesday, June 10th ~ Friday, June 

12th during your child’s teacher’s 
designated time.  
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1. Parents pull into the pick up 
line and remain in your car. 

2. When greeted by staff, 
please give your child’s name 
and name of the classroom 
teacher. Student items will 
be brought out to your car.

3. If possible, please pop your 
trunk open and someone will 
put your child’s things right 
inside of the trunk. 

Everything that was in the classroom will be in a bag labeled 
with your child's name on it. Thank you for following these 
safety rules and remember to STAY in your car! Our 
teachers and staff look forward to seeing you in the car line! 


